
ST.MARY’S RC 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
WE PRAY, PLAY & RESPECT ALL 

 
 

Thursday, 13th February 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
I can now confirm that your child will receive their First Holy Communion on Saturday 21th June 2025. This will be 
at Our Lady of the Assumption church at 10:00am.  
  
We will be keeping with the same structure as of recent communions. Therefore, immediate family ONLY are 
welcome to attend (parents/carers, siblings and grandparents). Unfortunately, no friends or extended family will be 
allowed to come to the service. 
   
For first Holy Communion, the dress code is usually traditional white dresses or white shirts/red ties/black 
trousers. They could also wear suits. 
 
If you have a problem finding red ties, they can be ordered from Parker’s Schoolwear using the following link: 
https://www.parkersonlinestore.com/ and click ‘First Holy Communion’. 
 
We will write to you nearer to time with more information. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office. 
 
Thank you. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. M. McGrail 
Deputy Head 
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